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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: Sunday, July 10, 2022 

  
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FROM SUPREME COURT OF THE NAVAJO 

NATION 
  

The Supreme Court building in Window Rock, Ariz., is closed until Monday, July 11, 2022, at 1 p.m. 

Essential services will continue to be provided during the building closure. 

  
Telephone messages for the Supreme Court may be left at (928) 871-6763. The Supreme Court may also 

be contacted by email at nnsupremecourt@navajo-nsn.gov. 
  
The mailing address is P.O. Box 1779, Window Rock, AZ 86515. 

  
The Navajo Nation uses a sender verification system to eliminate spam, bulk, and malicious emails. If 

you email the court from a non-Navajo Nation email address, make sure to verify your email address by 

following the instructions sent back to you by email. This will allow for your email to go through to the 

intended recipient. 

  

The instructions in this public service announcements are intended only for the time period that the court 

is affected by closure. If there are any questions, please contact the Court by telephone message or 

email. 

  
The Judicial Branch thanks the public for their patience. For the latest information and announcements, 

please visit www.courts.navajo-nsn.gov. 
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